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19 April 2023 

 

HK Electric's Response on Power Interruption 

 
HK Electric announced that some areas in its supply territory had experienced 
power interruption due to a fault in its supply system from 00:49 today. After 
emergency handling, the power supply was fully restored at 01:37.  
 
A spokesman for HK Electric apologised for the inconvenience caused to 
customers, adding that the company is investigating into the cause of the 
incident. 
 
The spokesman reminded customers to arrange appropriate registered 
electricians to reset those electrical installations and appliances which are 
sensitive to voltage dips including lifts, elevators, computers, etc. after the 
power supply to their buildings and facilities have been restored. 
 
For enquiries, please contact 2555 4999. 
 


